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Andy Newkirk

Subject: FW: Zoning Codes, Old and New

From: Gary Vandeman [mailto:vangaryvan@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 22, 2015 8:56 PM 
To: Anne Wells 
Cc: Jennifer Carman 
Subject: Zoning Codes, Old and New 
  
It is my impression that the new code is substantially larger than 
the older code. One useful measure is a word count. 
 
I do not have access to tools to count the words. I assume that 
the City has both volumes in editable format, e.g. MS Word,  where 
word counts are automatically provided. Please provide comparative 
word counts in the next information release on the Zoning Code. 
 
Thank you.   -Gary Vandemanjcarman@cityofgoleta.org 


